

907 East Lamar Alexander Parkway Maryville, Tennessee 37804 865-983-7211 blountmemorial.org

November 15, 2018

The Honorable Ed Mitchell Mayor of Blount County 341 Court Street Maryville, TN 37804

Commissioner Ron French Chairman, Blount County Commission 359 Court Street Maryville, TN 37804

Dear Mayor Mitchell and Commissioner French:

The Blount Memorial Hospital Board Nominating Committee met recently and voted unanimously to submit Ms. Carolyn Forster and Mr. Clarence Williams to the Blount County Commission requesting approval for new three-year terms on the Blount Memorial Hospital Board of Directors. These terms would cover the calendar years of 2019, 2020, and 2021.

Ms. Forster and Mr. Williams have both proven to be excellent board members. Both currently serve on all the board committees: finance, institutional planning, human resources, professional affairs and joint conference committee. Both Mr. Williams and Ms. Forster bring excellent knowledge to the Board and have been very active. Enclosed are brief information sheets on Ms. Forster and Mr. Williams.

The nominating committee would appreciate your taking Mr. Williams' and Ms. Forster's nominations through the Commission's process as soon as practical. I would also appreciate your letting me know when the Commission has made its decision.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Sincerely yours,

Robert P. Redwine, Chairman Blount Memorial Hospital Board Nominating Committee

Enclosures

cc: Ms. Lori Bell, Commission Secretary

RPR:cmm

Robert Redwine
President of the Board

David PesterfieldVice President of the Board

Don Heinemann Chief Executive Officer

Medical Staff

Dr. Jane Souther Chief of Staff

Dr. Daniel Hunter Vice Chief of Staff